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Good afternoon, Cardinal Family.
As we start into any new school year, we face many challenges and have many opportunities.

Our first opportunity for a large-scale “pivot” in regard to COVID-19 has arrived. You are receiving this
communication, as your son or daughter was identified as an individual within close contact of another
individual testing positive for COVID-19. For safety and health, there will be no athletic practices for your child
until August 20th. If this date changes, you will be notified. All students and coaches will receive a phone call
from Page County Public Health with specific details in relation to next steps.

The CCSD is taking student temperatures at camps and practices. Any student with a temperature of 100.4 or
above will be sent home, and all temperatures will be recorded. Please note-- temperatures might be taken
more than once, as a student sitting outside on hot pavement might register a high temperature. Once the
student sits in the shade for ten to fifteen minutes, his or her temperature might register below the threshold.
Our coaches and support personnel are working hard to keep everyone safe; however, if you have any
guestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s coach.

In addition, the school district is collaborating with Page County Public Health and others in the health field to
revisit and determine best-practice strategies moving forward. Another communication with spectator and
logistical guidelines for activities and athletics will be shared soon. Short, frequent communications are on the
way...please stay tuned in to our media platforms.

Respectfully,

Chris



